
By-law Registration NSW (LPI)
Backlog
Frustrated with the current challenge to register your by-
laws?

The  good  news  is  that  JS  Mueller  &  Co  has  been  in
communication with Land and Property Information NSW (LPI)
regarding the current backlog. We‘ve been advised that LPI is
fully  aware  of  the  issue  and  are  currently  working  on  a
solution which will be announced soon.

In  the  meantime,  if  you  require  any  assistance  with  the
registration of by-laws, please do not hesitate to contact us
on  the  details  below,  and  we’ll  assist  you  through  this
process.

For NSW strata legal or levy collection advice please contact
us here or call 02 9562 1266, we’re happy to assist.

https://muellers.com.au/by-law-registration/
https://muellers.com.au/by-law-registration/
http://muellers.com.au/2017/js-mueller-co-contact

